
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2nd 2015, 

 
To our valued customers,  
 
Kester has discovered a potential issue in the following Kester part numbers from one 
specific production batch.  
 
24-7068-6422   
24-7068-6403 
24-7068-6417 
24-7068-6409 
24-7068-6411 
24-7068-6401 
 
Lot: W151070 
DOM: 04/28/2015 
 
We believe that this lot may have a potential quality issue. We are proactively recalling 
this lot and will replace the material. We also have quarantined all the Kester inventory of 
finished product from this lot number. We are in the process of determining the root 
cause with great urgency and we will send you an update with corrective action. 
 
Kester continues to be proactive in protecting our customers and delivering highest 
quality products. Please contact me or Customer Service if you have any questions or 
need more information. 
  
Ram Bala 
Global Director of Quality Assurance 
rambala@kester.com  
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